From: Linette Miles

To: Rick Taintor; Karen Edwards
Subject: Please adhere to Conservation Commission recommendation
Date: Thursday, January 21, 2021 8:21:00 AM

Dear Mr. Taintor and Ms Edwards,

I am writing to ask the Planning Board to follow the Jan 4th recommendation of the Durham
Conservation Commission, and deny a Conditional Use permit for the plaza redevelopment.

Thank you for the work you are doing, and I trust you will consider the long term impacts of
your decisions on our town, and the environment.

Sincerely,
Linette Miles
5 Hoitt Drive
Durham

603-502-3093
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